United States Department of the Interior

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Washington, D.C. 20240

BEC 21 2010

Mr. Steven Richardson

Van Ness Feldman

1050 Thomas Jefferson Street, N. W,
Washington, D.C. 20007-3877

Dear Mr. Richardson:

This letter acknowledges receipt of your December 17, 2010, letter regarding the
“Request for Correction of Information in the Klamath Nonuse Valuation Survey,
Office of Management and Budget (OMB) Control Number 1090-0010” under the
Information Quality Act, and the information quality guidelines promulgated by
OMB and the U.S. Department of the Interior (DOT). As mandated by the DOI
Information Quality Guidelines, you will be notified of our conclusion within 60
calendar days of receipt.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 208-4916 or
benjamin_simon(@ios.doi.gov.

Sincerely,
Benjamin M. Simon
Assistant Director, Economic Analysis

Office of Policy Analysis

cc: Vany Kaiser




